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Docket No. 50-295
Docket No. 50-304

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: R. Tuetken, Site Vice President
Zion Station
101 Shiloh Boulevard
Zion, IL 60099

Dear Mr. Tuetken::

SUBJECT: FITNESS FOR DUTY CONCERNS AT ZION

Thank you for your letter dated April 15, 1994, in response to our March 14,
1994 letter regarding Fitness for Duty (FFD) concerns at Zion Station.

In our letter we requested that you verify (a) that the named individuals have
met the requirements under your FFD policy and procedures; (b) that the named
individuals were administered FFD tests and have been subject to a random drug
and alcohol testing program; and (c) that the FFD tests were determined-to be
negative by the Medical Review Officer. Additionally we asked that you review-
the access authorization and FFD records to determine any drug / alcohol history.
and that you interview individuals' supervisors to determine any behavioral
observation concerns.

Your response indicated that the individuals were granted unescorted access
after meeting the requirements of your FFD and access authorization programs
and have been subject to the random testing program. Random tests were
conducted on one of the two subjects with negative results. Although. subject
to the random testing' program since baing granted unescorted access, no random
tests have been conducted on the second individual.

Your response also indicated that suitable inquiry and access authorization
records checks revealed no previous drug / alcohol histories or other -
deleterious criminal history / background information for either individual.
Both individuals had good attendance records and both work history and work
quality were considered good.

Your conclusion that the concern was not credible appeared supported based on
the limited information provided regarding this concern and the results of
your investigation. We request that you retain the supporting documentation
of your investigation of this concern for a minimum of one year from the date
of this letter.

I D

9405020122 940421 NDi
PDR ADOCK 05000295
P PDR

_



. .. - .. . - ..

,

a

APR 211994 )
Commonwealth Edison Company 2

l
i

iIn accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
|this letter and your response without enclosure will be placed in the Public

Document Room.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

W. L. Axelscn, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: L. O. DelGeorge, Vice President,
Nuclear Oversight & Regulatory Services

T. Broccolo, Station Manager
S. Kaplan, Regulatory Assurance
Supervisor

D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory
Services Manager

cc w/1tr dated 4/15/94; w/o
10 CFR 2.790 Information

OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, Byron,

Braidwood, Zion
Richard Hubbard
Nathan Schloss, Economist Public
Utilities Division

Mayor, City of Zion
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
State Liaison Officer, Wisconsin
State Liaison Officer
Chairman, Illinois Commerce

Commission

bec w/o 2.790 INFORMATION:
D. Funk, RIII
PUBLIC IE04

RIII RII l R I I L RIII

Belanger/jp tri . fL\h L N 866fvs

Jorgensen rot /e Axelson"

04/-)C/94 q{2,/9q

- . . . . . .-


